University of Agronomic Sciences and Veterinary Medicine of Bucharest

Faculty of Horticulture

International Student Symposium “Hortus Academicus”

April 04, 2025, Bucharest, Romania

Dear Students and Colleagues,

We are very glad to invite you to the International Student Symposium “Hortus Academicus” organized
by the Faculty of Horticulture within the University of Agronomic Sciences and Veterinary Medicine of
Bucharest, on April 04, 2025.

The Symposium aims to bring together BSc, MSc and PhD students in the spirit of scientific research and
is dedicated to build a knowledge community hub for sharing the latest outcomes of their work.

We believe that your scientific endeavor is very important for the horticulture and landscaping field and
encourage you to contribute and add value to the scientific community.

The researches presented in the Symposium will be uploaded as short communication on the Faculty of

Horticulture webpage and enabled as free access presentations.

On behalf of the Organizing Committee,
Assoc.Prof.dr .Adrian Peticila

Vice-Dean on Research and Students activities,

Faculty of Horticulture




